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More Balance Needed, continued from page 3 

Walsh, Former Editor, JMFT and Robert-Jay Green, Editor, 
Special Section. 

I discussed the matter further with the people at NARTH, 
and they sent additional published research-including a 
copy of a published analysis of the literature by Warren 
Throckmorton, Ph.D. past president of the National 
Association of Mental Health Counselors. Dr. 
Throckmorton's study of the literature concludes that 
change is possible. 

NARTH also made the editor aware that both the 
American Psychiatric and Psychological Associations had 
scheduled symposiums on this issue. 

Additional copies of that information were then sent to the 
AAMFT Board, requesting publication of a section on 
reorientation therapy. 

I also sent my letter to the Family Therapy News. It was not 
published, but sent back to the journal editor, who stated that 
there was no place for letters-to-the-editor. It is clear that the 
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AA.MFT will priJ1t no opposing viewpoint at this tme. 

Please join me in taking the responsibility of promoting 
publication of research which clarifies that homosexuals 
can leave the lifestyle through change therapy. 
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Our culture depends on the sound judgment of those in 
positions of authority. 

The AAMFT can be reached at: 

Editor: 

Boatd: 




